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Week 3 
 

Mon 19th Sept 
No Football 
Club 
 

Tues 20th Sept 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
 

Wed 21st Sept 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
H5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 22nd Sept 
3-4:15pm 
KS2 Dance Club 
3-4:30pm 
H5 Football 
Club 
 
Fri 23rd Sept 
2:30pm 
Celebration 
Assembly 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 

Mon 26th Sept 
3-4pm 
Y4-6 Football 
Club 
 

Tues 27th Sept 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
 

Wed 28th Sept 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
H5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 29th Sept 
3-4:15pm  
Y4-6 Dance 
Club3-4:30pm 
H5 Football 
Club 
 

Fri 30th Sept 
2:30pm 
Celebration 

 

You can order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends using their websites, please see links below: 

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Writer of the Week.. 
Nominations this week are: Rachhya, Rakshim, Vinnie, Max & Georgina. 

 

 The winner this week is… MAX! 
 

 Please turn over to read his work! 

 

OUR SUPERSTARS!  Congratulations!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Charlie C, Aadarsh, Pranaya,  

Ningsam & Charlie G. 
 

 Well done! 

     Chatterbox Community 
This week OTTERS have chosen the chatterbox subject: 

“Who is your favourite Greek God and why?” 
 

Let’s get chatting! 

 Starlight 
Starlight is a small children’s charity which has a  

massive impact on the lives of seriously and terminally 

ill children and their families throughout the UK. They 

are the only children’s charity delivering services into every children’s ward in 

hospitals and hospices throughout England, Scotland, Wales, Northern Ireland, 

the Channel Islands and the Isle of Man. 
 

Starlight is looking for recycling super heroes to recycle. 

 We collect the textiles and they will come along by appointment 

to collect them! For each tonne we collect the school will receive 

£400 and Starlight will receive £100!    

We think this is a super idea so have registered our interest.  

Please keep an eye out for our bin when it arrives!  

If you wish to find out more the website is www.starlight.org.uk 

On Thursday KS2 visited Dover Museum for our fantastic start to the Ancient Greeks. 
We took part in drama and art work shops. The children thoroughly enjoyed acting 
out various Greek Myths and learning how this ancient civilisation worshipped their 

 magnificent gods. The children were all exceptionally well behaved and we were very 
proud when this was commented on by members of staff from the museum. 


